
COUNCIL MEETING – 5TH MARCH 2014  
ITEM 5 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following questions have been submitted by John Latimer for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Transport:-  

 

“Does Stockton BC have a plan for the provision of additional car parking 
spaces, identified by its Technical Services Department, in mitigation of the 
numerous approved development effects on car parking in Yarm Town 
Centre?” 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


